
From: mJ Brand   
Sent: Sunday, September 3, 2023 3:22 PM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: DG 23-067 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
Good evening,  
 
I am strongly against any rate increases to include natural gas. Corporate greed is what is killing this 
economy and this country. Families will not be able to afford to heat their house.  
 
If approved, it’s sickening to know that Liberty will be making an additional 27.6 million per year in 
revenue, when families will be living paycheck to paycheck to afford their utilities.  
 
I hope that you deny their request to raise the rates, and listen to the people of the communities in 
which you serve.  
 
Regards, 
Michael Brand 

Sent from my iPhone 
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